Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
The Florida Housing Finance Corporation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: The workshop scheduled for May 22, 2024, 9:30 a.m. has been cancelled.
PLACE: 227 N. Bronough Street, Suite 5000, Tallahassee, Florida, and via webinar.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The workshop that was scheduled regarding Request for Applications (RFA) 2024-306 Community Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Financing for Affordable Housing Developments Located In Hurricane Ian Impacted Areas has been cancelled. It has been rescheduled to occur on May 31, 2024, 9:30 a.m.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Bryan A. Barber, (850)488-4197.
